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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update July 24, 2020 
Latest Updates: 

• All children deserve to feel safe at home and all residents are encouraged to help reach families who 
may need extra support right now. To learn more about how to report child abuse or neglect, visit 
https://www.childwelfare.gov/topics/responding/reporting/how-to-report-child-abuse-and-neglect/ 

• Before resuming business operations, office building employers, building owners and managers, and 
bulding operations specialists should check to make sure the facility is ready for occupancy. For 
information on how to keep workers safe and healthy, visit https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/community/office-buildings.html 

• This weekend, whether you are visiting family from a safe distance or going to the grocery store, if you 
have to venture outside of your home, remember that your actions save lifes. Keep six feet distance 
from others and wear your face covering or mask to help slow the spread of COVID-19 

• Foothill Gold Line Update: This week, crews are relocating and protecting underground utilities at the 
Gladstone Street railroad crossing. To learn more about construction activities, sign up for Construction 
Alerts at https://foothillgoldline.org/ 

• Building on previous actions to protect California’s front-line workforce, Governor Gavin Newsom today 
announced a host of new safeguards for California workers who face the greatest risk of COVID-19. In 
addition to support for workers, including agricultural and farmworkers, to isolate and quarantine, 
Governor Newsom unveiled a robust education campaign for workers and employers. He also 
committed to working with the Legislature and key stakeholders to expand critical protections like paid 
sick leave 

o For more information and to view these new safeguards, visit 
https://www.gov.ca.gov/2020/07/24/governor-newsom-announces-new-supports-for-california-
workers/ 

• Reminder: a COVID-19 test does not protect you from the virus, and a negative result should not be 
seen as a reason to engage in social behavior 

o What you need to know about COVID-19 testing can be found at 
https://covid19.lacounty.gov/testing/ 

• The San Dimas Sheriff’s station reminds residents that they will never call you about any of the 
following: 

o Monetary requests such as gift cards of any type to pay for "warrants" 
o Delivery of such monies via telephone 
o COVID relief payments/checks 
o “Threatening Impersonator Phone calls” are not new but they seem to be more common now 

especially with COVID related charities. If you are unsure of who you are speaking with, ask the 
caller for their information, hang up and call the specific agency in question. Do not give any 
of your information over the phone. or more information related to tax scams, click HERE  
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